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(Typewritten) (To Dr. Jamieson B. Hurry, Reading)

FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE OXFORD, 29, Oct., 1913.

Dear Hurry:

That is a very charming booklet and will be, I am sure, a helpful and
stimalating interest in your fine old Society. Your quotations are very happy.
Could you send a copy to the Johns Hopkins Hospital Library and to the Library of
the old Medico-Chirurgical Faculty of the State of Maryland, 1112 Cathedral Street,
Baltimore? - also Surgeon General's Libpary, Washington.

Sincerely yours,

; W2 Osler

(Cf. Dr+ Hurry's letter of Sept. 20, 1923 to H.C. for explanation)



